
September 27, 2016

This letter is in response to the Letter of Violation-Inspection No iTM1619648439 dated 14-Jul-16 for the 

Routine Periodic Inspection of the Turkey Town State Com No.001. The old heater and tanks on location 

have been removed per Gilbert Sanchez, Assistant Production Foreman on 9-13-2016 and location signs 

have been installed. Pictures attached.

In the same letter we are addressing the inspection of the Artesia State Com No.003 Devon has 

addressed the general housekeeping concerns around the wellhead identified in the letter of violation 

which resulted from the Inspection No iTM1619647192. Also containment has been installed around 

the tank battery as requested. Pictures attached.
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